From: Patti Lynn, Corporate Accountability International

Date: Sat, Mar 2, 2013 at 7:02 AM

Subject: It's official. Monsanto must be shamed to change.

Dear Friend,

You voted, and the results are in: **Monsanto is** officially the worst of the worst.

It had some tough competition in the **Corporate Hall of Shame.** But in the end, you picked Monsanto because its aggressive production of genetically modified seeds is having a destructive impact on public health, local economies and the environment.

And that's why Corporate Accountability International is partnering with the Organic Consumers Association to stop Monsanto from undermining even the most basic protections farmers and consumers currently have from genetically modified organisms (GMOs). Take action now to stop Monsanto from squashing our protections.

Last year, Monsanto lobbyists attached riders to the Farm Bill and other legislation that would do just that. Monsanto wants full immunity from any federal laws that are placed on genetically modified crops while communities wait for results from environmental impact studies. And, it wants to block the USDA's ability to regulate the use of (GMOs).

Luckily, Monsanto was thwarted when Congress extended the time to vote on both of these bills. <u>Now you have chance to stop Monsanto's meddling with federal law.</u>



Stop Monsanto from endangering our health and safety!



Corporate Accountability International is building grassroots pressure on Congress to counter the corporate lobbyists. Members of Congress have already heard from Monsanto, and now they need to hear from you.

You voted Monsanto the worst of the worst because it is irresponsibly pushing GMOs on farmers and consumers, putting its profits over our health and safety.

Together we can stop Monsanto from undermining our protections from GMOs. Sign the petition today.

http://act.stopcorporateabuse.org/p/dia/action/public/?action KEY=12657

Onward,
Patti Lynn
Deputy Director
Corporate Accountability International